
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS26428

This bill updates and modernizes provisions of the Pharmacy Practice Act, while removing obsolete and
outdated sections. The bill also establishes a multistate pharmacy license, which aims to increase the
portability and mobility of practice across state lines as has been accomplished in other health professions.

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation will have no fiscal impact on the General Fund; the creation of the multistate license is
expected to be revenue neutral for the Board of Pharmacy's dedicated fund based on the experience of
similar Idaho health professional licensing boards, while saving individual licensees both time and fees.
The enabling of a drug donation program for veterinary products is expected to save money for animal
owners and caretakers.

Contact:
Alex Adams
Board of Pharmacy
(208) 334-2356

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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